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Dear Parent/Carer 
The Parents Portal programme has now been successfully launched in your child’s school. You should 
have received a letter notifying you about the programme. This also included guidance on how to 
access Parents Portal and make the “Link to your Child” in order to enjoy the services offered by the 
programme.

Please refer to the link in Step 4. in the guidance below where you will find really helpful short 
interviews from a parent, school clerical employee and a head teacher about their experience of 
Parents Portal. Parents Portal provides you with instant access (24 hours x 7 days a week) to your 
child’s school for administrative services.

One of the major benefits of Parents Portal is that you receive information about your child’s school 
instantly and no paper is required for Annual Data Checks (ADCs) and Permission slips. The Annual 
Data Check exercise takes place in August and September. If you have not already done so, it would 
be very much appreciated if you could join Parents Portal by following the guidance below. This will 
help ensure you are ready to experience the benefits of Parents Portal.

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support.

Douglas Hutchison

Executive Director of Education

June 2022

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=42P88oul_Q02
https://signin.mygovscot.org/home/?sp=register/CAS
https://parentsportal.scot/home/
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/27638
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=42P88oul_Q0
https://parentsportal.scot/home/
https://parentsportal.scot/home/



